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IF WE CAN NOT IDENTIFY YOUR LINES 

THE EPA & KDHE WILL FORCE US TO DIG UP 

 YOUR YARD TO IDENTIFY THE LINE.  

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVIENCE & 

 WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 

 

 

 

August 30, 2023  
 

Important Request from the City of Quinter  
 

Dear City of Quinter resident, 

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) and 

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) have made changes to the Lead 

and Copper Rule regulating water systems. They are requiring all 

systems to identify any lead that may be in our system and remove it.  

We are required to identify the main lines as well as all customers’ 

lines. We would like to ask for your help in this in filling out the 

attached sheet with what information you may know or can identify. 

We will be glad to help you with this, if you need assistance, please 

contact: 

Garret Press: gpress@cityofquinter.com 

Michael Haldeman: quinterpublicworks@gmail.com 
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